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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I’m writing as a concerned
constituent to express my
strong opposition to the
proposed redistricting effort
occurring only five years after
the last census-based maps were
approved. Redistricting is
meant to take place once every
ten years based on new census
data—not as a tool for short-
term political gain. This mid-
decade redraw appears to serve
partisan interests rather than
the fair representation of
Texans and threatens the
integrity of our democratic
process.

Gerrymandering erodes trust in
our elections and silences the
voices of communities by
manipulating district lines for
political advantage. If
Democrats were attempting this
under similar circumstances, I
believe the response would be
outrage. I respectfully urge
you to reject this unnecessary
and harmful redistricting and
to stand for a process that
puts the people of Texas—not
party power—first.






